
Hollywood Park Elementary School 

 
 

 

Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 
 

Do you have a child who will be 5 years old by September 1, 2022? 
 
If so, join us for an informative meeting! You’ll have the opportunity 
to meet Hollywood Park Elementary’s fabulous Kindergarten 
teachers, hear about a typical school day and tour the school! You’ll 
also receive tips to prepare your child for kindergarten and learn 
how to register your child for school! 
 
Space for Kindergarten Roundup is limited. Please respond by May 4, 
by calling (754) 323-6250 to reserve your seat for this exciting 
event. 
 
We look forward to meeting you!  
Don’t forget to tell your family,  
friends, and neighbors!  
 
Hollywood Park Elementary  
901 N 69th Way 
Hollywood, FL 33024 
(754) 323-6250 


